CORRESPONDENCE
10/2/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 10261-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 8:40 AM

To: ‘cmbluewing@bellsouth.net’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon, Carol Mitchell

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: cmbluewing@everyactioncustom.com <cmbluewing@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 8:08 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

Please protect the "solar rights" of Florida’s citizens by retaining net metering and supporting policies that make solar
energy available at a reasonable investment to all Floridians.

Please work to reduce the monopoly that large utilities have on our energy supply.

Citizen-owned solar energy is good for the state. Before COVID-19, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the
country, and the solar industry employed 250,000 people.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save
money, and choose how they power their lives.

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in
Florida.

Sincerely,



Carol Mitchell
30951 SW 189th Ave Homestead, FL 33030-3835





